
The health, well being and safety of our staff and our customers is at the top of our priority list at all times. 
During a time of uncertainty like we are currently faced with. We want all to understand that we are taking 
extra precautionary measures at our Brew Pub to help minimize any anxieties for both staff and customers. 
In a time like this a sense of normalcy is all something we are looking for. As we start to turn the corner on 
this global situation we want everyone to understand that we will continue to keep safety, sanitation and 
awareness at the top of our priority list. . We ask that any patron that chooses to join us does so with 
patience and compassion for our staff and  fellow patroons. The Adirondack Brewery will be taking the 
following steps here at the Brew Pub to help with the risk of contracting or spreading of this virus. These 
steps include but are not limited to the following. 

– Face Covering will be REQUIRED for all Staff and Customers on the property. Customers must 
wear a face covering at all times when not eating

– We have switched to paper menus for easy disposal and less cross contamination.
– We have removed all table top material that could help with the transfer of this virus from person to 

person.
– We are moving towards to single use ketchup packets and single use Salty and Pepper. (Just ask 

your server if you need more then what is provided )
– We have installed hand sanitizer dispensers through out the restaurant and entire building. As well 

as bottles on each table.
– We will have an dedicated person doing diligent cleaning and sanitizing during open business hours

of all accessible flat surfaced and high risk contact points such as door knobs, POS station, etc. This
will be this persons only and main focus.

– We have removed tables and chairs from our dining areas to help address some of the density 
concerns and to ensure social distancing. 

– We will continue to clean and use a Food Grade sanitizer on all tables in between seating's. 
– We will not be able to allow any groups larger then 10 to be seated together.
– In the case we are on a wait. We will be asking customer to wait in their cars until they are informed

their table is ready. 
– Entrances and exits will be visibly marked as well as marking on the floors and ground to help with 

traffic flow.
– We will be implementing health screenings for our employees
– We will still encourage on line ordering and take out as well as dinning on site.

Any employee that may feel sick in any way has been asked to STAY HOME. We ask the same from our 
customer. Please stay healthy, best wishes and Thanks You for your continued support over these past 3 
months. It has been very difficult to not see you all. And we look forward to serving you here at the 
brewery.  

Cheers, 
ADK Staff  


